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VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH
nominated by Barb Patterson 

Jerry  Fronzak works tirelessly every time we have a club tournament. 
He leads the tournament committee; schedules meetings, develops 
team spreadsheets, organizes tournament documents and answers 
players? questions. And the entire time he performs these tasks, he 
makes it look easy and never gets rattled. During the tournament, 
Jerry makes sure that everything is running smoothly and that all 
team captains have what they need. We would not have the 
successful club tournaments we do have every spring and fall without Jerry at the 
helm.

Allie Bower left the SCTPC Board, after serving four years as 
Treasurer, but she certainly did not stop putting her heart and soul 
into volunteering for our club. She served on the Spring Fling 
Tournament Committee, handling many emails, collecting money 
from players who were moved off the wait-list and pitching in on 
all sorts of tournament preparations. In addition, Allie is always 
more than willing to help with other club-related activities, such as 
ordering a new court banner for the Northpoint Courts. I?ve never 

heard her say ?no? when she was asked to do something for our club. Members like 
Allie help make SCTPC the terrific club it is.

Tori Basque realized back in the fall of 2022, that the Tournament 
Committee was going to need additional volunteers in 2023. She 
immediately came to us and offered to help in any way that she 
could. Tori was the ?master designer? for the Spring Fling; she made 
sure that player gifts were ordered and packaged, coordinated 
design of all of the poster boards (the colors had to be ?right? and 
everything needed to line up) and generally provided comic relief if 
things got crazy. The Spring Fling would not have been nearly as 
organized as it was without Tori?s time and effort. We are thankful 
she stepped up to the plate and volunteered.
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